

Vacation Reading Program

Dear Parent/Guardian of:
Congratulations on your wise decision to promote the spirituality of your child. We were really honored to work with your(him or her).
However, the end of the Fall program is here. And we would to encourage you to keep working on your child's spirituality by praying and meditating together. Also, as winter approaches, we invite the children and youth to participate in a special reading program to encourage them to continue learning during the winter months.
Each class has been designated a different winter reading book. The book assigned to your child's class is After reading, we ask each child to do an assignment; the assignment for your child's class is to The assignment is due on the first day of
class of the next Program.
Books may be purchase at our bookstore. We hope that you register your child to that program as well.
Enjoy a safe and healthy holidays, and happy reading!
Sincerely,
Educator Team